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Dear Campus Community,
I am writing to bring your attention to a recent incidence of theft.

Please make sure to lock the doors of your lab/office
when it will be unoccupied for even a short time,
and protect yourself by taking your wallet and other valuables with you
whenever you leave your desk.

To report a theft on campus;
Contact the police at Kitayama Koban (075-781-2350)
AND the appropriate KIT office below.

*Students: Student Affairs, Student Activities and Support. (1F bldg.No.3)
*Faculty and Staff: Facility Management and Security Office, Safety and
Enbironment. (3F bldg.No.3)

To report suspicious persons on campus:
East Centaral Gate (Extension) 110, 119, 7065 (Outside line) 075-724-7065

Contact information
Safety and Environment, Facility Management and Security Office
E-mail : kanan@jim.kit.ac.jp



